
Keep up to date and to view the full diversion route visit...

www.enwl.co.uk/Holcombe 0800 195 41 41

£450,000 investment project will 
benefit 600 residents and businesses in the area

3km of underground power cable, first installed in the 
1930s, will be replaced with new environmentally 
friendly electricity cables

The project begins on the 24th July between the 
Shoulder of Mutton pub on Lamb Carr Road and Buckden 
Wood for around eight weeks

To allow engineers to safely carry out the work 
Helmshore Road, between Holcombe Village and 
Buckden Woods, will be closed for approximately 
eight weeks starting on the 24th July

The essential project will help 
ensure that power keeps flowing, 
phones are fully charged and 
the box sets are streaming 
for every home in the area.

Benef its of the works:

Essential 
power upgrade 
for Holcombe, 
Bury

All work will take place during 
the summer school holidays to 
keep disruption to a minimum 
and access for residents and 
businesses along the route will 
be maintained at all times.



www.enwl.co.uk/Holcombe 0800 195 41 41

Stay connected...

Diversion map for Holcombe power upgrade

Traffic management subject to change. Follow us on social media for updates.
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Need extra assistance?
Join our Priority Services Register so we can provide extra support to keep you 
safe during a power cut. The service is free and can support your individual needs. 
For more information and to sign up visit www.enwl.co.uk/priority 
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